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Harvest Lunch





�





The healthy school group are sending out invites for a family member/friend to come to our harvest lunch on Friday, 20th October   Please can you return the reply slip ASAP so that Mrs Cowburn knows how much food to buy and prepare.   








  





New Website





Our new website has now gone live. 


The address is � HYPERLINK "http://www.st-marys-chipping.lancs.sch.uk" �www.st-marys-chipping.lancs.sch.uk�


As the staff become more familiar with it we will begin to put homework and class blogs on it. We hope you like it and if you have any suggestions for what you would like on it, please let us


know.


  








�





There will be a non-uniform day on Friday 20th October. We kindly ask  the children to bring in raffle prizes for the PTFA’s 80s themed night which is being held in the village hall on Friday, 10th November. Tickets are £9 each and can be purchased in school. There will be prizes for the best 80’s outfits. 





Half term holiday


We break up for the half term holiday next Thursday 26th October and return to school on Monday 6th November.














Remembrance Sunday





We would like to invite our children to 


attend the Remembrance


Sunday Parade in Chipping on November


12th. We hope that some of our children


will lay a wreath at the Cenotaph.  


Letters will be coming out soon.
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We will be holding an Open Week next week from Monday, 23rd October until Thursday 26th October. If you know of anyone who is interested in a school place, please tell them to come along at any time during this week. They do not need to make an appointment – just turn up between 9.30 and 3pm. 














